Satcher Health Leadership Institute Welcomes 2017-18 Health
Policy Leadership Fellows

Pictured from L to R : Alyssa Lee, PsyD, Rose Grose, PhD, Cirila Guzman, PhD, and Linda Nwoga, PhD

The Satcher Health Leadership Institute is excited to welcome the 2017-2018 Health Policy
Leadership Fellows. The Health Policy Leadership Fellowship, now in its 9" year with 35
program graduates, prepares postdoctoral professionals to take leadership roles while
promoting policies and practices that reduce disparities and advance health equity.



